THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AUSTIN 12

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY

October 1, 1963

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Shell Development Company
Exploration and Production
Research Division
P. O. Box 481
Houston 1, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

I am afraid I am not of much help to you concerning your problem with sturgeons. I would recommend that you write to Dr. Robert R. Miller, Museum of Zoology, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan, for more up-to-date information. He not only would know the literature better than I, but also might have available some scutes.

Sincerely yours,

Clark Hubbs Professor of Zoology

CH/nd